
  
NORTH MUSKEGON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Board of Education 
Regular Meeting 

NM City Hall 
August 25, 2025 

 
APPROVED MINUTES 

 

President, Steve Bliss, called the Regular Board meeting of the North Muskegon Board of Education to 
order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
PRESENT: S. Bliss, B. Scheerer, L. Potts, K. Senkow, L. Winter, and S. Burmeister 
 
ABSENT: C. Nedeau 
 
OTHERS 
PRESENT:  Curt Babcock, Ashley Westerlund, Chris Nance, Melanie Wymer, Tom Burmeister, and 
Miranda Terry 
 

Consent Agenda 
It was moved by L. Winter supported by B. Scheerer to approve the consent agenda as presented.    Motion 
approved by all board members. 
 

Public Comments 
Chris Nance addressed the Board about his candidacy for NM Mayor and his willingness to work with the 
school to secure additional funding and connect with members of Congress. 

 
New Business 

8.25.25 – 694 – MS/HS Student & Family Handbook 
It was moved by L. Potts, supported by K. Senkow to approve the MS/HS Student & Family Handbook as 
presented.    Motion approved by all board members. 
 
8.25.25 – 695 – SEAB Guide 2025 & Expectations and Procedures 
It was moved by B. Scheerer, supported by K. Senkow to approve the SEAB Guide 2025 & Expectations and 
Procedures as presented.    Motion approved by all board members. 
 
8.25.25 – 696 – Approval of NMESP Support Contract 
It was moved by L. Potts, supported by B. Scheerer to approve the NMESP Support Contract as presented.    
Motion approved by all board members. 
 
8.25.25 – 697 – Approval of Hiring Miranda Terry MS/HS Art Teacher 
It was regretfully moved by S. Burmeister, supported by L. Potts to approve the of Hiring Miranda Terry 
MS/HS Art Teacher as presented.    Motion approved by all board members. 
 
Board Comments 
S. Burmeister - Thanks to Chris Nance for addressing the Board. Welcome to Miranda Terry, and kudos to 
the staff and construction crew. 



B. Scheerer - Ben hopes everyone had a nice summer and wishes everyone a happy first day of school. 
Welcome to Miranda Terry. 
S. Bliss - Steve commented on site work happening at the baseball complex and what was ahead for the 
tennis court updates. 
L. Potts - Lisa welcomed Miranda Terry, commended NMPS staff on a wonderful first day, and commended 
Ashley W. and the rest of the SEAB on all of their hard work. 
K. Senkow - Kim welcomed Miranda Terry, thanked the SEAB, and gave a shout out to the staff for handling 
the construction-related moving. 
L. Winter - Lisa wished everyone a happy first day of school. Welcome aboard, Miranda! 
C. Babcock - Curt commended the staff and construction crew for their hard work making sure everything 
was ready for the first day of school. Thanks to the city and Sam Jansen for allowing the Board to utilize City 
Hall while the MS/HS library was unavailable. 
 

Adjournment 
With there being no further business before the Board of Education, Steve Bliss, President, adjourned the 
meeting at 6:35 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kristie Hall, Recording Secretary   
Lisa Winter, Secretary Board of Education 


